Hi parents! 

Hope you all had a great day! We are so excited to hold our next Ladies in Training session in 2 weeks on Friday, September 23rd. 

Last Friday's session was filled with fun activities! We started out with a chemistry experiment by mixing baking soda and water to make invisible ink. The girls then dipped q-tips into the invisible ink solution to create a secret message that would be revealed later with grape juice because of a chemical reaction. Next, we played a fun game of life-sized Pacman! The goal of the game was to get all the candy that was laid out in the maze without getting tagged. The girls had so much fun running around and it was great to see how passionate the girls were about encouraging their teammates! To cool off from the game, we ended off with a few "would you rather" questions to help all of us get to know the girls better. We were actually very surprised with many of the girls choosing to rather eat a bug then getting stung by a bee! Many of them said that bugs are healthy so they wouldn't mind eating some. Maybe next time we could give them some bugs to try:) 

Just as a friendly reminder: the first session is completely free! So if last Friday was your daughter's first session and you would like to continue Ladies in Training, we'd love to have her! The tutoring fee is free, but we are requesting a $30 material fee to cover rental and material costs. Please send a check/cash with her during the next LIT session and we will collect it then. If Friday, September 23rd will be your daughter's first session, then you are all set!

Thanks,

Ladies in Training
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